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Notice to Mariners 003.2018 Dated 20.01.2018

Port of Boston Quay Wall

Mariners are advised that commencing on Monday 22" January 2018 piling
works will be taking place at the Starch Berth / Barrier site. Works will be
conducted from the quayside and be limited to 0700 to 1900. It is not
anticipated that these works will cause a hazard or danger to navigation.
Mariners should however proceed with caution in this area. An approximate
length of quay of 75m will be piled.

This Notice will be cancelled when piling works in this area are completed.

Harbour Master

Port of Boston Ltd

01205 365571.
harbourmaster@portofboston.co.uk



